
Applications for employment opportunities for the construction 
of the Wildwood World Magnet Elementary School Annex   
will be accepted on:

August 15th 
10 A.M. – 2 P.M.

&  
August 19th

10 A.M. – 2 P.M.

At the school gym
6950 N. Hiawatha Ave.

If you have any questions, please contact 
the Public Building Commission at (312) 744-3090 

or visit us at www.pbcchicago.com

Community Intake Session


